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20 May 2022 

Queen’s Jubliee Celebrations 

 

Dear Parents/carers, 

 

Pupils in Years 7, 8, 9 and 10.  

On Friday 27th May in order to commenarate and celebrate the Queen’s Jubliee pupils will be having a Form 

tea Party in lesson 5. Pupils will work with their Form teacher to bring in the party food. 

Pupils will be allowed to wear clothing that can be red, white and blue. Pupils may also paint their faces 

before coming to school or colour their hair in temporary dye – red, white and blue, should they so wish to 

do so. 

Pupils may wear appropriate length shorts, but please ensure all pupils have full covered tops and t-shirts.  

No crop tops or vests. 

 

Pupils in Year 11. 

As Year 11 are sitting external public examinations, they must remain in full school unform at all times. This 

is due to stringent exam board guidelines re motifs/emblems etc. 

All pupils will sit the Chemistry paper in the morning session.  

Pupils will be allowed to leave school after this exam, unless they are sitting Computer Science paper 2. 

Pupils may stay in school and will be supervised to complete independent revision.  
 

School will finish at 3.05pm on this day and pupils return to school at 8.45am on Monday 6th June. 

 

Kind Regards,  

Your St Gabriels Family 
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